
  

UPCOMING EVENTS >>> 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 22, 2025 
Spring Band/Orchestra Concert 
6:30pm 
 

May 26, 2025 

No School – Memorial Day 

 

June 9, 2025 

8th Grade Recognition 

9:30am (By Foundations) 

1:30pm (By Foundations) 

(See below) 

 

June 10, 2025 

6th Grade Awards (By Invitation) 

7th Grade Awards (By Invitation) 

8th Grade Valleyfair 

9:00am – 6:00pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pilot School News  
May 16, 2025 | Volume #17 

A community is only as strong as its members.  Author Unknown 
 
Murray Middle School was fortunate enough to be the very first stop for Dr. Stacie Stanley 
on her first day on the job with Saint Paul Public Schools!  Despite being on a very tight 
schedule, she was able to visit with numerous staff members, welcome students as they 
arrived on their buses and observe four different classes.  She even had a song played 
for her in one of our band classes!  It was a pleasure meeting our new leader and I am 
very excited to see what the future holds as she leads our wonderful district forward.  Dr. 
Stanley attended Murray back in the day and her visit brought back some fond 
memories.  One of our local news stations was on site along with the Star Tribune.  It was 
quite the scene for some of our students to see all of these adults walking around our 
building.  They were quite inquisitive as to who she was.  I think some of them were a bit 
star struck to see the Superintendent of our entire district.  We felt very fortunate to have 
hosted this very first stop on her busy onboarding journey.  Murray is a great place to be 
and we were honored to show Dr. Stanley how wonderful our SPPS community is.  
Welcome to Saint Paul Public Schools, Dr. Stanley! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Celebrations: 
#Pilotprops of the week! Mr. Terrell would like to celebrate Zanae White. “Zanae has 
truly turned things around this school year! She’s leading by example and making major 
strides in and out of the classroom by advocating for herself, making sure she is 
completing her assignments and encouraging others to step up. Way to go, Zanae!” 
#Pilotprops of the week! Ms. Folley would like to celebrate Nickiya McCaster. Nicki is 
truly amazing. She turns challenges into opportunities to learn and grow. She proved to 
be a valuable asset when it came to helping new students tour the school and adapt 
during their first days at Murray. Thank you for being so awesome! 

 
Your Co-Pilot, 
 

Jamin McKenzie 

Principal, Murray Middle School 

 

8th Grade Recognition by Foundations 
9:30am 

• Aal 

• Chase 

• Croone 

• Dooley 

• Hirthe 
1:30pm 

• Cabatingan 

• Cudahy 

• Decourt 

• Hayden 

• Jenniges 

• Scheid 

• Steinhoff 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

   

https://x.com/hashtag/Pilotprops?src=hashtag_click
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Sixth Grade 
 

English Language Arts with Ms. 
Steinhoff: 
On Wednesday, May 7th, 95 WEB 
leaders and sixth graders took a trip 
to Loretto, MN for the day to enjoy 
community building and outdoor 
adventures at the YMCA Camp 
Ihduhapi! The weather was perfect, 
and friendships and memories were 
made. Many students conquered 
their fears and climbed on the two 
rock climbing walls, while others 
chose to take a hike to visit the 
camp's horse barn, made arts and 
crafts or learned archery. We are so 
excited to have the other half of the 
sixth-grade go next week on May 
14th!  
 

 
 
English Language Arts with Ms. 
Williams: 
Ms. William's 6th-grade Writers 
Workshop class is hosting our 
annual poetry slam performance! 
The performances will take place on 
Thursday, June 5th, and Friday, June 
6th, during our Writers Workshop 
classes. Check your email for more 
information, or contact Ms. Williams 
at rebecca.stedje@spps.org. 

 
Science with Mr. Chase and Ms. 
Crowley: 
Students in Earth science studying 
erosion. They are working to 
understand why mountains grow and 
shrink.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Eighth Grade 
 

Math with Mr. Hayden: 
In Algebra, students are going to 
finish up the year learning how to 
solve systems of linear equations. 
We will explore three different 
methods for solving them- graphing, 
substitution, and elimination. We will 
discuss ways to determine which 
method will be most efficient when 
solving. This builds on our unit from 
earlier in the year when we learned 
how to graph equations in slope-
intercept form. We will also get a little 
practice with the Pythagorean 
Theorem before the end of the year 
as well. 
 
In Integrated Math, students are 
going to start to learn about the 
challenging process of writing proofs. 
To prepare for this, students will get 
some exposure to inductive and 
deductive reasoning and have some 
practice with conditional statements. 
Students will also be introduced to a 
few laws and theorems including the 
Law of Syllogism and the Vertical 
Angles Theorem so they can see 
how things of that nature are used to 
supplement proofs. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Social Studies with Ms. Croone: 
We are currently wrapping up our 
units in Global Studies with a variety 
of assessments-tests, 
Popplets/graphic organizers, country 
brochure or slide shows! Students 
will highlight their countries they 
selected to learn about. 
 
3rd Quarter No Zero's/Missing Work 
winner-Sylvie M picked the $25 gift 
card to Starbucks as her prize! 
 

 
 
Remembering Mr. Boyer...students 
took the time to write down their 
memories and thanks to Mr. Boyer.  
This was brought to his funeral and 
the family was very thankful for the 
kind words and memories.  Thanks 
to some amazing 8th graders that 
helped pull this together and got it 
done!  
 

 

Summer Opportunities 
 

Parent Newsletter Toolkit - 
Summer Learning 2025 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:rebecca.stedje@spps.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sJ66gOwZa12DOrrCigVrKEYyvaaF0sJsOjVdDd3AXHg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sJ66gOwZa12DOrrCigVrKEYyvaaF0sJsOjVdDd3AXHg/edit?usp=sharing


  

 

Band/Orchestra 
 

On Saturday, May 3rd, 6 Murray Middle School students + 1 former Murray Middle School student traveled to Southwest 
Minnesota State University, Marshall, MN to participate in String Fest.  They started at 9:00 in the morning and worked with 
150 other students to learn the music throughout the day.  At 7:00 pm that night they played their music for a very fantastic 
concert!   

 
 

16 students went to the SEMBDA Honor Band in Lake City, MN. This honor band is for students that are in their first and 
second year of playing their instrument.  They arrive around 8 am and perform in a concert at 12 pm.   This is a great 
opportunity for them to participate with students from the south eastern part of Minnesota.  
 

 
 

Counselors Corner 

 
Here are a few announcements from our counseling team. As a reminder, here is our contact information: 
 

• Ms. Justine Revermann - justine.revermann@spps.org - 651-744-7130: Student last names A-L 

• Ms. Stephanie Lee - stephanie.lee@spps.org - 651-744-3600: Student last names M-Z 

• Mr. Noah McGurran-Hanson, Social Worker - noah.mcgurran-hanson@spps.org – 651-744-42725 

• Ms. Jessie Phillips, Social Worker – jessie.phillips@spps.org – 651-744-3437 

 
 
All families:  
Summer school registration is open! Summer School is not required for middle schoolers. You can register online through 
Campus. There will also be paper copies that students can pick up at the main office at school. The paper copies should be 
returned to the student's school counselor. All other information can be accessed through the link below.  
Link for information: https://www.spps.org/academics/summer-learning-programs/middle-school  
 
We will soon have a mobile resource van visiting Murray. It will have resources such as hygiene products, soap, deodorant, 
clothing, sunscreen, raincoats, and some snacks as well. Reach out to a counselor or social worker to make sure your student 
has a chance to pick up items from the mobile resource truck. This is a new resource to Murray Middle School. 

  
 
 

 

mailto:justine.revermann@spps.org
mailto:stephanie.lee@spps.org
mailto:noah.mcgurran-hanson@spps.org
mailto:jessie.phillips@spps.org
https://www.spps.org/academics/summer-learning-programs/middle-school


  

 



  



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 


